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Praise God for the RR 
children placed in 
2021!
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Praise God for giving 
Dominic a loving 
home. Pray for his 
adjustment.

Pray for our new 
Aging Out Mentor.

Pray for the favor of 
government officials 
in our adoptions.

Praise God for Jesus, 
and pray for the 
salvation of all RR 
children.

Pray for God to bless 
our RR staff on both 
sides of the ocean.

Pray for us to locate 
new families for 
orphaned or 
abandoned babies.

Pray that baby Samuel 
will thrive in his 
adoptive family.
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Pray for God to build 
His Church as we care 
for orphans.

Pray for Romania 
Without Orphans as 
they work hard on 
behalf of orphans.

Pray for favor of the 
newly-formed 
government in 
Romania.

Pray for teen Nora in 
her Christian walk and 
her future.

Pray for God to 
protect at-risk and 
abandoned children.

Pray for our Romanian 
staff: Dana, Adiel, 
Tabitha, and Corina.

Pray for toddler Asher 
and his adjustment in 
his new family.
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Pray for one of our 
children who struggles 
with running away.

Pray for RR teens as 
they mature and deal 
with their broken 
pasts.

Pray for RR to rescue 
helpless and 
abandoned babies as 
soon as possible.

Pray for RR workers to 
stay close to the Lord 
and bring glory to 
God.

Praise God for 
miracles in rescuing 
RR children.

Pray for Matilda to 
heal completely from 
her surgery.

Pray for RR adoptions 
to go smoothly.
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Pray for Daniel and 
Peter to heal from 
past abuse.

Pray for a miraculous 
healing of Alex's 
blindness.

Pray for sisters Delia 
and Hannah to heal 
after being in an 
orphanage.

Praise God for the 
hope of eternity. Pray 
that many will follow 
Christ.

Pray for baby Annie to 
thrive in her new 
family.

Pray for four foster 
sisters to mature and 
grow in the Lord.

Pray for the parents 
who are at risk of 
abandoning their 
children.
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Pray for two foster 
brothers as they age 
out.

Pray for a loving 
family for three 
brothers.
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"Defend the weak and the fatherless; uphold the cause of the poor and 
oppressed." Psalm 82:3


